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Dundonnell Wind Farm– Construction update  #4 
  
  
The Tilt Renewables team has commenced construction of the $560 million Dundonnell 
Wind Farm located approximately 23km north-east of Mortlake, in the Western District of 
Victoria. AusNet Services have mobilised to the Mortlake industrial area and are also about 
to commence work on the transmission line and substation.  
 
In regard to the wind farm construction, work is on track to have the upgrade of the southern 
section of Woorndoo-Streatham Road, completed by the end of April 2019 as planned. 
Traffic control is in place and the speed limit temporarily reduced through the works zone.  
Please allow extra time when planning to travel through that area. Gravel for the upgrades is 
being delivered from the Salt Creek Quarry. 
 
The quarry site is progressing well with clearing and grading completed last week. The 
drilling and blasting team has commenced drilling in preparation for blasting of existing rock. 
 
Preparation of the main access track to site is ongoing, and will have gravel placed on it from 
the on site quarry once it is produced.  
 
 

 
 


